
From: Richard Webster
To: Lamb, John
Cc: Howe, Allen; Hughey, John; Khanna, Meena; Mensah, Tanya; Tifft, Doug; Hunegs, Gordon; Hair, Christopher;

Fefferman, Carolyn (Menendez); Connolly, Hal (Menendez); Janet Tauro; David Pringle
Subject: RE: FYI - Oyster Creek Special Inspection Team Report is Issued
Date: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 11:05:57 AM

John:
 
Thanks for the heads up, but this does not answer the question I previously asked.  If the service
water pumps go out as planned during the probable maximum flood, is there an alternative source
of cooling water for the generators?  If not, what would cool the spent fuel pool during the flood?
 
Would appreciate your response.
 
Thanks
 
Richard
 
 
Richard Webster
Public Justice
1825 K Street, NW Suite 200
Washington, D.C. 20006
Tel: (202) 630 5708
Skype: richard.webster55
Fax (202) 232-7203
 
 
 
 

From: Lamb, John [mailto:John.Lamb@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 11:48 AM
To: Richard Webster
Cc: Howe, Allen; Hughey, John; Khanna, Meena; Mensah, Tanya; Tifft, Doug; Hunegs, Gordon; Hair,
Christopher
Subject: FYI - Oyster Creek Special Inspection Team Report is Issued
Importance: High
 
Dear Mr. Webster:
 
For your information, the Oyster Creek Special Inspection Team (SIT) Report was issued
today.  Oyster Creek Generating Station – NRC Special Inspection Report
05000219/2012009 is located in ADAMS Accession No. ML13010A470.
 
Thanks.
John
 

mailto:rwebster@publicjustice.net
mailto:John.Lamb@nrc.gov
mailto:Allen.Howe@nrc.gov
mailto:John.Hughey@nrc.gov
mailto:Meena.Khanna@nrc.gov
mailto:Tanya.Mensah@nrc.gov
mailto:Doug.Tifft@nrc.gov
mailto:Gordon.Hunegs@nrc.gov
mailto:Christopher.Hair@nrc.gov
mailto:Carolyn_Fefferman@menendez.senate.gov
mailto:Hal_Connolly@menendez.senate.gov
mailto:janettauro007@gmail.com
mailto:dpringle@cleanwater.org

